
 
Burnaby South Secondary School 

Parent Advisory Council (PAC) General Meeting 

MINUTES 

Wednesday, February 26, 2025 @ 7:00 pm 
In person @Multi-Purpose Room 

 

Attendees: 
Ellen Tian, Chair 
Cherry Huang, Communications Liaison 
Marika Strand, DPAC representative 
AJ Mohamed, Sports liaison 
Effie Aadland, Principal 
Student clubs executives and sponsor teachers 
South Parents 
Regrets: 
Michael Zhou, Co-Chair / Secretary 
Echo Wu, Treasurer 
Amelia Lai, Volunteer Liaison 
Nelly Law, Member at Large 

 
1. Welcome and Introductions 

a. Chair gave a warm welcome to all  

b. Principal and PAC executives and members-at-large self introductions 
c. Parents round table introductions 

2. Students’ Presentations:  

a. Student Council Sponsor Teachers and student leaders’ presentation 

b. Interact Club student leaders’ presentation 

c. Student Government and Leadership video presentations 
3. Teacher’s Presentation:  

a. Digital Devices – Mr. Noem Samet presented. 

4. Principal’s Presentation: 

a. Refresher: Cell phone usage in classrooms 

b. Flex time survey for next year 

c. School fees 

5. PAC Financial Report: Chair provided updates for Treasurer 

6. DPAC Report: DPAC Rep updates 

7. Sports Updates: Sports Liaison updates 

8. Old Business 

a. PAC Donation and Fundraising – initiated this year 

9. New Business 

10. Questions and Answers 

Next PAC General Meeting: Wednesday, May 21, 2023 at 7:00pm 


